
May 5, 2018

To Whom lt May Concern,

I strongly support the efforts of Love ln lt retail establishment to move into a larger space to
accommodate it's growing customer base. The current location is small and cramped. They do
not have room for their inventory nor more than two clients at one time.

This store serves as a valuable necessary source for those of us needing medicinal cannabis for
a variety of reasons such as depression and pain without the cost and addictive properties of
opiates and other medications.

Every customer I have seen in the store look like those you see in any other retail location.
Young or old, they look like responsible adults such as myself (l am 62 years old). I have never
felt uncomfortable around any other customers.

The staff is always very friendly, knowledgeable, and helpful. They are always security minded
by checking lD's and the buyers before allowing them through the locked door to the display
and purchasing area.

I fully support this planned relocation as it does meet the California statute for distance from
schools and churches. I urge you to allowthis move.

Sincerely,

Yi,r;!,7-l;er.*
Brian J. Kiddoo

P.O Box474

Little River, CA 95455

(208) 631-4365

spudman04@gmail.com


